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Thank you for your hard work keeping the Ross Valley safe this past year!
1 message

Sun, Dec 31, 2023 at 11:07 AM

Dear Ross Valley Fire Department,

Thank you for your hard work keeping the Ross Valley safe this past year!
Your responses, bravery, and community interactions are appreciated.
Best wishes for 2024 and beyond,

Todd G

This email message is intended only for the named recipient and may contain confidential or privileged information. Taking notice of this message by third
parties is not permitted. Any review, dissemination, copying, printing or other use of this e-mail by persons or entities other than the addressee is prohibited. If
you have received it in error, please advise the sender by return e-mail and delete this message and any attachments from any computer, cloud storage, or

other method of receipt or storage. Any unauthorized use or dissemination of this information is strictly prohibited.
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